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November 6, 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are committed to maintaining a safe, secure learning environment for our students and staff every 

day. It is for that reason that I am writing to inform you that a person working for an outside security 

camera contractor was recently arrested and charged with having inappropriate contact with a student 

in another MCPS school. This person, John Epps Jr., did work in our school, as well, on Friday, June 

20, 2014, Monday, June 23, 2014 and Tuesday June 24, 2014.   

 

We have no evidence that there were any similar incidents in our school. However, if you are aware 

of any situation in which this contractor had inappropriate contact with a student, please notify the 

Montgomery County Police Department or the school administration immediately.  

 

As always, we appreciate your support in keeping our school safe. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Sincerely, 

                                                                        

                                    Deena Levine 

Principal 

 

 


